
Mr. (Mrs.)
..........................................................................................................

We have the great pleasure to formally invite to participate,
together with your collaborators to our symposium entitled
“CONTRIBUTIONS OF SCIENTIFIC RESEARCH TO THE
PROGRESS OF VETERINARY MEDICINE”, held to Bucharest,
Faculty of Veterinary Medicine, November 19th – 20th 2009.

Cordially,

Dean, Scientific secretary,

Prof. Gabriel PREDOI, DVM PhD Prof. Nicolae CORNILĂ, DVM PhD


